To whom it may concern.

I am writing to object to the proposed plan in Enfield’s Local Plan to build a crematorium on Firs Farm
Wetland.

I consider this proposal highly inappropriate for many reasons.
This area is a very well used community green space and much loved nature reserve.

The land earmarked is already part of an area which the council has supported for redevelopment into a
community cafe and other amenities.

The close proximity to Firs Farm Primary School, Winchmore School and The North London Hospice, appears
insensitive, inappropriate and thoughtless on many levels.

Access to the proposed development would increase traffic on an already busy road.



